FAX COVER SHEET

TO:
Marta Bello 
Human Resources Coordinator 
Escuela Campo Alegre 

Fax:       (58 212) 993 02 19 

FROM: 
Jonathan Smith

Dear Marta –






February 1, 2002

Enclosed please find copies of letters of reference for Amy and Jonathan Smith.  We are interested in your positions for Middle School Social Studies and High School Science teachers beginning in August 2002.  We will be attending the ISS recruiting fair in Washington DC this month.

If you need any more information please let me know.

Sincerely,

Jonathan W Smith

smithjw@coas.oregonstate.edu
